
 

 

18 April 2017                                                                                               SAEF CIRCULAR 4/2017 

 

To Discipline and Provincial Federation Presidents 

Dear All 

Over the past few months we made a call for all riders to be registered in their discipline/s of choice. 

We introduced the new online system and we were very lenient and accommodating regarding their 

application for memberships. We set the 15th of March 2017 as the first deadline and extended this 

to the 31st of March 2017. 

We feel that has been sufficient time for all members to get their club registrations activated and 

apply for the SAEF membership. 

We now rely on all our discipline and club administrators to be extremely strict about accepting 

entries for shows, and events. NO MEMBER may enter a show if the necessary paperwork is not in 

order. 

This means: 

1. A member has to be an activated member of a club 

2. The member must also be an activated member of the SAEF 

Can we please ask all parties concerned to convey this message to all your discipline and club 

members? 

Kind Regards 

 

Wessel Strauss 

Secretary General 


